----- Original message -----

From: Cory Nettles < cnettles@generationgrowth.com>

Date: 06/05/2015 1:13 PM (GMT-06:00)

To:

Cc: planadmin <<u>planadmin@milwaukee.gov</u>>

Subject: In support of zoning change: file #150133

## **Dear Commission Members:**

I am writing to express my support for the zoning change related to the phased in development of a school on the project site referred to in file #150133.

I am a long time supporter of educational reform and improvement in Milwaukee across the

"education eco system". I feel strongly that we need a strong, vibrant and successful MPS, but I also feel strongly that families should be allowed to chose other Charter and Choice Schools that are best for their children. Our City cannot be successful if we do not have a diverse set of school options that well educate our children for their future roles in our local economy. The proposed zoning change provides an opportunity to develop a K-12 school with the strong potential to add to our current quality school offerings.

I respectfully request that this zoning change be granted on behalf of the future students who will attend what undoubtedly will be a very strong K-12 school offering.

Very truly yours,

Cory L. Nettles President Generation Growth Capital, Inc.